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Year 5 London Trip – 28th April 
 
After lots of planning, Year 5 will be visiting London tomorrow. Below are a few reminders and 
suggestions to help the children make the most of their day in London! 
 

1. Please arrive at school at 6:45am, it is essential to stick to these timings to avoid traffic 
congestion and so that the children don’t miss out on any of the planned activities 

2. Chef will be providing free bagels for children arriving at 6:45am 

3. Children should wear their school uniform and comfortable footwear  

4. Please provide a substantial packed lunch, additional snacks and drinks -  enough for an 
extended day out 

5. For those who have requested a packed lunch from school, additional snacks will be 
provided 

6. Children should NOT bring with them money, phones or cameras. The school and 
teachers will not be responsible for any losses should they bring these with them 

7. We expect to return by 7pm, but will keep you updated if there are any changes 
 

Thank you for your support to make this trip a success! 


